This summer at St Bernards we are filling our days
with sunshine, good food, great company and a variety
of activties. We let go of the past and allow ourselves

to enjoy the new and exciting.

Our mini bus trips are to be back in full swing to
enjoy the summer sights. With this, a pit stop at our
local garden center for a tea and scone will be on
the agenda moving forward. Along with an array of
garden parties to which we are hopeful for families
attending. Not to mention the ongoing list of
activities being arranged by our fabulous activities
team here at St Bernards.

We truly believe in individual, meaningful care,
therefore all our staff go above and beyond for the
wellbeing of our residents.
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Keep a eye out on our Facebook and Instgram pages
for updates, pictures and friendly reminders of
upcoming events and news within our home.

“Thank you all for your continued support throughout
the year. It is so lovely to see more family members
STAFF ANNOUCEMENTS

through our doors. The joy it brings to our residents

We are pleased to announce our spreads through the entire home”

newest member of the St Bernards
family, our hairdresser Debbie.
Debbie has been a hairdresser for

PN Tracey Chester
over years.
She will be in the salon every G Home Manager
Tuesday and Wednesday. Our

residents are so pleased. \ ‘

Chelsea, Milan, Ans & Danielle to the ///\\

UP AND COMING
We are also welcoming Mary as a \\
team leader. \'r/‘ " E VE N T S
N\ ’
care team. As well as Dawn to St Bernard in bloom
volunteer with us, \ 27.06.2021
A big congradulations for two staff ///‘\\

promotions! Lorraine has been :
promoted to a Team Leader & Hollie Fl‘Ol’ltll(l)’lse OWgBl;ers DaY
to a Senior carer. .07. 1

Congradulations all! Live music performances
21.06.2021 & Mid July

Keyworker Sports Day
09.07.2021

Summer Fate

Family quiz evenings

@ @StBernardsCare @StBernardsCare



